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Feedback on Biodiversity…2016-17:  

STUDENT EXCHANGE DAY “MALIGNANI- PRESEREN - KOPER” 
 

 
 
Express your general impression of the day spent together. Why was it worth? Any curiosity? 
What a wonderful day! Young people from different countries with different interests united in a new 
adventure! The amazing trip to the caves of San Canziano (Slovenia) will remain in our hearts forever. The 
day was memorable for the relaxing walk into the wood above and around the spectacular caves. It was a 
wonderful experience because we were in close contact with nature: the roaring river flowing underground, 
the sight of the artistic stalactites and stalagmites, the mysterious atmosphere of the caves 
 
 
What have you discovered about your foreign partner? Mention differences and similarities. 
The magnificent underground world inflamed the students’ imagination and made them more talkative and 
willing to exchange impressions and socialize with the foreign teenagers. All in all, it was a wonderful 
experience because of the new friends we made, the interests in common we discovered, the games we 
played at lunchtime in the open air. Before meeting we thought we were distant and probably incompatible, 
after the meeting we discovered we were very similar and sociable. 
 
 
What do you think of the organisation of this exchange day? Any proposal for a future meeting? 
The planning of this meeting was careful. The time was used efficiently. The activities to get to know each 
other were entertaining. The guided tour of the caves was unforgettable and the checking test was great 
fun. Unfortunately, one day is too short: we would like to live longer exchange experiences! Luckily, we 
shall meet again next spring in Friuli to explore the Villanova caves together. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


